
 

From the Pastor                                 December 18, 2022 

 

         We invite everyone to the Christmas program 

this evening at 6:00. “What Will You Give Jesus?” 

is the title and also the question to be answered by 

all of us.  Pray for Judy Tyner and the cast.   

 We trust that the presentation will speak to all of our hearts, 

and we extend a very MERRY CHRISTMAS to one and all! 

 
CHRISTMAS COMMUNION is this Wednesday 

night at 7:00.  This is a precious time to remember             

the message of the Gospel...the Good                                  

News - a Saviour has been born! 

 
CHRISTMAS DAY...Our Christmas Day service will be at 

11:00 A.M.  There will be no Sunday School or             

evening service.  We hope you enjoy time with your family! 

 
The book by Scott Pauley, The Lord Was With Joseph, is now                

available in the bookstore for a $10 donation.  If you have                             

already requested and paid for the book, see Pastor. 

 
We lift up in PRAYER all those among our church 

family who are experiencing sickness. 

 
Bible reading schedules are in the lobby.  Take the   

challenge to READ THROUGH your Bible in 2023. 

 
Our 2023 CHURCH BUDGET will be  

presented for vote on January 8th. 

 
DECEMBER 31st is a good time to gather at 

the altar for a time of reflection over 2022 and a 

time of rededication.  We could do a lot of 

things on New Year’s Eve, but nothing more 

important than praying for direction for the  

upcoming days.  Join us at 6:00 p.m. 

   

 

 



 

SUNDAY NIGHT, January 1st will be a time of 

praising the Lord!  We would like for each group and 

individual who sing specials to be ready with a song.  

Be ready with a song about the BLOOD or the 

BLESSED HOPE we have in Christ.  Oh, what a 

great time to be a Christian! 

 
REMINDER:  Begin your FAITH PROMISE giving for 2023.  

Thank you for helping us spread the Gospel around the world! 

 

 

 
 

 
Consider a special year-end financial OFFERING to the 

work of the Lord. 

 
FOOD BOXES - Contact the church office if you know            

of families in need.  We appreciate Phyllis Coleman                   

who is overseeing this outreach. 

 
                                                            

 

Stewardship Report  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….$   9,749.17 
Faith Promise .................   1,292.00       
Other Missions ...............       170.00 
Parking Lot…  .................       125.00 
Building Fund  .................         20.00 
Miscellaneous  .................         59.53 
 
 
 

Total ................................$11,415.70 

Serving In The Nursery 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Sunday Morning: 
Terri Marlowe 

 
Sunday Evening: 

Cindy Cahoon/Myra Whitley 
 

Wednesday Evening: 
Jennifer GIbson 

 

 


